
From: Sara Catto
To: LA Committees
Subject: I oppose the Territory Coordinator Bill
Date: Tuesday, 18 February 2025 1:07:38 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links
or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear LA Scrutiny Committee,

I strongly oppose the Territory Coordinator legislation and urge the Scrutiny Committee to
recommend to Parliament that it not be passed.

This legislation gives too much power to the Chief Ministor and Territory Coordinator by
giving them the power to override many established procedures and laws.

As a rural generalist trainee in the NT, it is evident that this bill goes against our
democratic rights in this country and has the potential to heavily impact on our vulnerable
populations in the Territory.

I strongly oppose this bill and urge that it not be passed.

Regards
Dr Sara Catto


